
FALL 2023 

CapitalMission.org 
(formerly Mission 

 Montreal) 

THANKS TO ALL OF OUR PARTNERS WHO MAKE THIS MISSION POSSIBLE! 

445 rue Bienvenue, Quebec City, QC, Canada   G1G 2V8 

     CapitalMission@hotmail.com / 581-300-9312 

UPCI North American Missions, 36 Research Park Ct., Weldon Spring MO  63304 

  

 
    

Project #171005 

SCOTT & LIANE GRANT, Career Church Planters in Quebec City  

— North America’s greatest mission opportunity! 

     

 In June, we were privileged to host AYC in Quebec City 
again. The chaperones were amazing, and what an incredible group 
of youth arrived in our city! In spite of constant rain, they kept a great 
attitude and hit the streets to witness and invite people to our Gospel 
concerts on the weekend.  
 Our AYC group distributed over 2,000 pieces of literature and 
also put together over 200 food boxes for the community fridges in 
our city. We held a midweek service for the participants in the chapel 
in our home. What a powerful move of God we had in that packed 
room! Many students had a deep encounter with the Lord and had 
His calling for their lives confirmed. 
  Cassandra and Andre Powell from Ontario, as well as youth 
from Montreal, joined us for the weekend concerts. At the end of the 
Friday night concert, the Spirit of God swept through the hotel      
ballroom and four people received the Holy Ghost for the first time. 
One of these was Reine who immigrated from Togo a few years ago.  
 Our church family kept in contact with Reine, but she did not 
attend church right away. Then a few weeks ago she ended up in the 
hospital very sick, and God told her to contact a lady from our church 
to come and pray for her. After that happened, Reine attended our 
next Zoom service from her hospital bed, and two weeks later we 
baptized her in Jesus’ name! 
 On Sunday, the AYC group traveled to Trois-Rivières for      
service in the church there, which recently purchased a new building. 
A strong anointing of the Lord rested on them as they sang, testified 
and ministered. 
 A special thank you to Youth Ministries and to the AYC     
participants and chaperones; also to North American Missions for 
sending Bro. and Sis. Kenneth Stewart, who were such a blessing! 


